
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
With this beautiful fall weather beckoning, we are happy to participate again this year in our 
annual Terry Fox Walk/Run.    
 
On Friday, October 6th, (Raindate, October 10th), primary classes will run/walk around the 
perimeter of our school during scheduled times throughout the day.  Junior and Intermediate 
classes will depart for the Dundas Driving Park at 8:55 a.m. where students will run/walk as 
many laps as possible within thirty minutes.  
 
We are very proud of Dundas Central's contribution to cancer research.   To date, about 
$38,400.00 has been raised for cancer research by Dundas Central students since 1985.   
 
To donate, please encourage your child to bring a "Toonie for Terry" on, or before October 
6th.  Additional donations may be made online by visitingterryfox.org and searching for Dundas 
Central Public School.   Online donations will receive an immediate receipt for tax purposes. 
 
Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately with running shoes, sunscreen and a 
water bottle for this event.   If you are available to help supervise students walking to and from 
the Park, kindly contact your child’s homeroom teacher to volunteer.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and generosity to honour one of our Canadian heroes and 
to support cancer research. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Dundas Central P.S. Staff 


